
 
 

                                                                                                                            Date: 09.04.2020 
 
 
 
 

AN APPEAL FOR DONATIONS/CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE WEST BENGAL STATE 
EMERGENCY RELIEF FUND DUE TO COVID-19 OUTBREAK. 
 
 
 
Dear Staff Members, 
                 
                                    You all are aware of the fact that most of the Countries of the World are now 
fighting against the threat of the Novel Corona Virus Disease (COVID-19) and our Country including 
our State has imposed Lockdown till April 15, 2020 to prevent its further spread. To tackle this 
unprecedented situation, the Finance Department (Budget Branch), Government of West Bengal has 
constituted the West Bengal State Emergency Relief Fund and appealed to all for donations/ 
contributions in favour of  this Fund (Vide GO No. 50-SB(SM)-20 dt. 23.03.2020). 
 
         In this context, all the teaching and non-teaching staff of the College are hereby 
requested to kindly contribute/donate generously whatever best each of us can. 
 
                                    This is a small stride from our part to help our State Government for combating 
this pandemic disease. Hope, all of us will respond positively. All such donations/contributions may 
be aggregated under a common fund and would be handed over to the West Bengal Government in 
favour of the said Emergency Relief Fund. The expression of interest along with the amount of 
contribution may kindly be made to the Secretary, Teachers’ Council and Head Clerk, respectively. 
Those who have already contributed are requested to inform positively. 
 
                                    With best wishes, 

 
 

                                                           
                                                    Principal 

                                                City College, Kolkata-9 
 
 
 

  
 


